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KAUA„I COUNTY FARM BUREAU INVITES MEMBERS AND GUESTS TO 

2011 Annual Meeting & Dinner 

Saturday, June 25, 2011 

5:30pm at Omao Ranch 

with Paniolo Feast by Mark Oyama - Contemporary Flavors Catering 

The Kauai County Farm Bureau invites you to take time out of your busy schedule to 

join us for a night of fellowship and good dining with fellow farmers and friends of the 

farmer at Daryl Kaneshiro‟s Omao Ranch. Located one mile west of Koloa on Koloa 

Road. New members and guests welcome!  

Evening events to include: 

Paniolo style buffet featuring Kauai Grown ingredients 

Brief recap on 2010-2011 

Election & Installation of Officers and Board of Directors for 2011-2012 

Farm Bureau Scholarship awards  

Fellowship, fun and door prizes! 

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS RESERVATION FORM BELOW & RETURN BY JUNE 15TH  

FAX 337-9944 or EMAIL kcfb@hawaiiantel.net 

Please be our guest - Current paid members and your spouse attend FREE!  

 

Member ____________________________  Member Spouse: ________________________  

Guests:  ______________________________________  ($30 per person)        

Keiki (5-11):  _______________ ($15)    Student (12-15) ______________________($20)  

Email contact: ______________________________ or Phone: _____________________ 

Note: This year no deposit will be required for members to reserve your spot – so 

please be sure to honor your RSVP.  “No shows” will be billed per the dinner cost. 

Not a member yet, but would like to join? Email kcfb@hawaiiantel.net or call 

Melissa McFerrin at 337-9944 or 652-3217 for a member application. 

Coming up: Mark your calendars for this year’s Kauai County Farm Bureau Fair – 

We Are Family! August 25-28 at Vidinha Stadium. www.kauaifarmfair.org  

mailto:kcfb@hawaiiantel.net
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